
LICENSED SITE REMEDIATION PROFESSIONALS ASSOCIATION, INC. (LSPRA) 
RESOLUTION 2021-3 

 
During a meeting of the Board of Trustees of the LSRPA held on February 18, 2021, the Board of 
Trustees appointed the following individuals as members of the Executive Committee to serve 
as Association Officers for a period of one year, effective immediately: 
 
Mark Pietrucha, LSRP, President 
David Morris, LSRP, Vice President of Internal Affairs 
William Call, LSRP, Vice President of External Affairs 
Marlene Lindhardt, LSRP, Secretary 
Candace Baker, LSRP, Treasurer (two-year term) 
 
By adoption of this Resolution, the Board of Trustees hereby authorizes the Secretary to 
distribute the names of the Association Executive Officers to the general membership of the 
LSRPA. 
 
Resolution 2021-3 was adopted by the Board of Trustees on February 18, 2021. 
 
 

 
Marlene B. Lindhardt 
Secretary 


